

Laleham Lea

A Catholic Independent Primary School for boys and girls aged 3 to 11
29 Peaks Hill, Purley, Surrey, CR8 3JJ

Tel: 0208 660 3351 Email: secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Web: www.lalehamlea.co.uk

Dear Parents

This Tuesday was International Women's Day and Students across the school have been inspired by some amazing female achievements which they have shared in their PSHE Jessons.

For Open Week we have welcomed several families to experience the Laleham Lea journey, including prospective Parents you have personally recommended to us. Thank you for spreading the word about Laleham Lea.

We have a very busy week next week with our Year 5 and 6 Students very much looking forward to their trip to 'Titanic: The Exhibition' on Monday.

Our EYFS Students will be visited by the local Police team on Wednesday as part of their topic 'People who Help Us'.

Next Friday we are delighted to be able to once more welcome Fresh School Photography to school to take individual and sibling photographs of our Students for Parents to purchase.

Have a lovely weekend

Ms Barry

Head teacher

A Lenten Prayer

Ever-loving God,
may my prayers lead me to a
spirit of openness to
others and a
determination to make a
change in the world,
so that your glory may
be reflected here on earth.
Amen.



Nursery

This week Nursery have been looking at the topic 'People that Help Us'. The children have been participating in a variety of activities including:

- Using role-play to share our own experiences of people that help us.
- Using a variety of mark making tools to draw a picture of someone that has helped us and discussed about this with our peers.
- Listening to 'The Dentist Trip' and answering questions to reinforce our understanding of the story and its characters.
- Reinforcing our cutting skills and matching up the correct uniform to different occupations.



Year 3



For Lent Year 3 have promised to be kind and have written '40 days of kindness' promises and pledges.

Year 5



Year 5 have been re-enacting the evacuation of children to the countryside during WWII and writing letters home from evacuees.

Year 2

Our topic in Year 2 this term is 'The British Isles'. Children have been using an atlas to locate countries, capital cities and major cities of The British Isles.



Reception

This week in Reception Class we have been learning about planting and growing. The class independently worked on a 'plant growing' sequencing activity, producing some beautiful labelled illustrations. We also



enjoyed learning about International Women's Day on Tuesday.



Stars of the week













Year 6

Year 6 devised an experiment to answer the question: "How does the distance of an object from the light source affect its shadow?"

The children decided on their variables and recorded them along with their measurements and conclusions.



Year 4



Year 4 put the finishing touches to their Amazing Aztec t-shirts this week. They look fabulous!

Year 1



Students in Year 1 have been busy in Art making these beautiful 'stained glass' crosses for Lent.

Staff Contact Details

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk
receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk
lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1
uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2
preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3
lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y4
kshah@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5
cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6
vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish
musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head teacher.

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) or call the school mobile

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call 0208 660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school mobile.

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk